HOOPER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

5500 South 5900 West
Hooper, Utah 84315
(801) 452-4320

Kari Breeding Susan Childress
Principal Secretary

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Hooper Elementary School, home of the MUSTANGS! We are looking forward to a
productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential.

Here at Hooper Elementary we believe that when school and community work together great things
happen. With this partnership in place an environment is created to insure success for all students. With
that in mind, you are invited to be an active participant at Hooper Elementary. Whether you choose to be
a classroom volunteer, a member of the P.T.A, or a STAR Tutor, our hope is that you will feel welcomed
and involved. Research suggests that parent participation in their child’s school coincides with a greater
likelihood of academic success for their child.

It is our desire to keep you informed of all that is taking place at school. Up-to-date and additional
information will appear on our school web page. We also encourage all parents and guardians to sign up
for MyConnect, which is a parent text notification system.

The first day of school for the 2019-20 school year is Tuesday, August 20th. School ends at 1:15 (early
out schedule) for the entire week. Kindergarten begins on Tuesday, August 27th. Our AM Kindergarten
starts at 8:35-11:20, and PM Kindergarten starts at 12:30-3:20. Our back to School Night is Friday,
August 16th from 4:30-6:30 pm. We look forward to seeing you then.

Please keep in mind that all students and parents are required to digitally sign and complete the online
registration forms each new school year.

If you have questions or concerns that arise at any time, please do not hesitate to give your child’s teacher
or me a call. I look forward to having a long and rewarding relationship with you and your family.

Sincerely,

%f‘% %
Kari Breeding
Principal Hooper Elementary

kabreeding@wsd.net
801-425-4320



